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Beloved Brothers and Sisters 

 

  We are so grateful to  
our Heavenly Parent and True Parents 

that we were given such wonderful Blessings  
to work with all of you in Europe  

as Special Emissaries of True Mother. 
 

Last 6 months we have visited 15 countries in Eastern Europe  
and met so many wonderful brothers and sisters who have been dedicating 

themselves for the Providence  
of Chun Il Guk with absolute faith and love.  

 
It was amazing experiences for both of us  

and would be unforgettable memories in the rest of our lives. 
We hope and pray for you abundant Blessings  

on this Holiday Season  
and wish you a Happy New Year!     
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